

Osborne Primary School Newsletter Autumn Issue 8 - 04.11.22

HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been another wonderful week at Osborne Primary School and we have been PROUD to see some of the amazing learning our children have produced this week.

In our achievement assemblies, we have launched our fourth PRIDE OF OSBORNE CHALLENGE. This time our children have been challenged to be PLAYGROUND HEROES! At the end of this term, a PLAYGROUND HERO from each class will be chosen and they will receive a certificate and prize in a special achievement assembly. The children have identified that PLAYGROUND HEROES look after equipment, follow school rules, look after each other and keep our playground litter free. We can't wait to celebrate our heroes!

Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher





DIARY DATES

NOVEMBER

9.11.22 - Draw Club Workshop for Reception Parents

10.11.22 - Individual school photos

11.11.22 - Remembrance Day

14.11.22 - Anti- Bullying Week

18.11.22 - Children In Need

29.11.22 - RE Workshops for Year 1 and Year 3

DECEMBER

6.12.22 - Flu vaccinations

8.12.22 - Key Stage 2 Carol Concert @ Methodist

Church.

8.12.22 - Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity

8.12.22 - Winter Fayre 3.30pm - 5.30pm

9.12.22 - Festive jumper day

15.12.22 - Santa Panto in school

16.12.22 - Osborne Christmas Day

POPPY APPEAL



From Monday 7th November until
Friday 11th November, we will be
selling a range of items for the
Poppy Appeal ranging from 10p to £1.
Pupils may bring in money during this
week.

All the money raised will be going to the the Royal British Legion.

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

A photographer will be visiting school on Thursday 10th November to take individual school photos of our children. On this day, please ensure that the children come to school looking smart in their school uniform NOT PE kit.

HEALTHY FOOD CHOICES



Please can we remind parents/carers that children should bring healthy snacks and lunches to school. At breaktimes, fruit is available free of charge and toast can be ordered via the parent pay app. Drinks bottles should contain water or weak, sugar free squash only.

UPDATED COLLECTION ARRANGEMENTS - TO BEGIN MONDAY 7TH NOVEMBER 2022

Due to a significant increase in the number of pupils in our school and in response to parent feedback, we have made some alterations to our KS2 collection arrangements. We are making changes in order to ensure that all children are able to leave school safely at the end of each day.

We politely remind parents/carers that they should not be distracted on their mobile phones when they collect children. It is very busy at collection time and we have recently had a few incidents where parents have lost sight of their children, after collecting them from the teacher because they have been preoccupied on their phones.



Collection Point

